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Q702 Industry Standard Revisions **Flowdown to Subcontractors Required** (Rev 06/12/20)  

Revisions or replacements to Government/Industry Standards referenced in the Technical Data Package 
(TDP) or referenced within these Standards, including those for raw materials, shall be considered 
process changes.  (Examples of Government Standards are documents controlled by the Government 
and typically begin with MIL-STD, MIL-DTL, MIL-PRF, etc.  Industry Standards are those controlled by 
organizations such as ASTM, ANSI, SAE, etc.)  Should there be a need to move to a new revision after 
completion of the Baseline Qualification, Seller shall request and must receive written GD-OTS approval 
prior to implementing any revision or replacement to a referenced Government/Industry Standard in 
order to determine the revised standard’s impact on product.  Seller's request for such a change shall be 
formally submitted to the GD-OTS Subcontract Manager using the GD-OTS Process Change Request 
Form (PCR), QS-FM-10.7.1. The PCR template is available on the GD-OTS SharePoint collaboration site. 

The revision of record shall be the revision documented in the Qualified Baseline.  

Seller shall flow the substance of this clause to its subcontractors for items purchased in support of 
this Purchase Order, including this paragraph, changing the relationship of the parties and processes 
as appropriate to preserve the intent of the words.  This clause need not be flowed to suppliers of 
Commercial Off-The-Shelf (COTS) items. 


